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Roisin Feeney
ARTC
Parkes to Narromine Project

08/12/2020

Dear Ms Feeney

Parkes to Narromine Inland Rail - (SSI-7475)
P2N Level Crossing Performance Report N-W Connection

I refer to the Monitoring Report submitted to the Department (SSI-7475-PA-36) on 13 November 2020
in relation to the P2N Level Crossing Performance Report N-W Connection.

The Department has carefully reviewed the report and considers the report to satisfy the
requirements of consent condition E47.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Dr Paul Rutherford on 0419944643.

Yours sincerely 

Jennifer Rowe
Acting Team Leader
Compliance

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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